Expression of Interest for Town Councillor, Ward 1, Kincardine
Dear Members of the Selection Committee,

[ am writing to express my interest in the vacant position of Town Councillor for Ward 1 in
Kincardine. My family and I relocated from Saskatchewan to the Kincardine area in 2020, and
since then, we have been warmly welcomed by this vibrant community. I am eager to give back
by serving as a Town Councillor, where I can contribute to the continued growth and support of
our town and surrounding area.

[ bring a diverse background that I believe will be beneficial in this role:

1. Construction and Construction Safety: With extensive experience in the construction
industry, I have developed a strong understanding of project management, safety
protocols, and regulatory compliance. My expertise ensures that community projects are
executed efficiently and safely, prioritizing the well-being of all residents.

2. Emergency Response: My background in emergency response has equipped me with the
skills to handle crises effectively. I am trained to remain calm under pressure, make
informed decisions quickly, and coordinate with various agencies to ensure public safety.

3. Hospitality Industry: Having worked in the hospitality industry, I understand the
importance of creating a welcoming environment. This experience has honed my
customer service skills and taught me the value of community engagement and support.

4. Current Position: I currently serve as the President of 7Gen Industrial, where I lead a
team dedicated to providing innovative industrial solutions. This role has further
developed my leadership, strategic planning, and community engagement skills.

My motivation for seeking this position is rooted in a desire to learn more about our community
and to serve in a capacity that fosters a supportive and inclusive environment. I am committed to
working collaboratively with fellow councillors and residents to address the needs and
aspirations of our town.

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to the opportunity to contribute to the
continued success and harmony of Kincardine.

Sincerely,

Jason Munro

Residing at 178 Scotts Point Road



